Dear comrades of the Youth of the Communist Party of the USA, receive our revolutionary
greetings;

We salute your second congress. Indeed, it is noble the fight you are making for the rights of
trade unionists, for peace and for the oppressed in the world. We support your youth congress
and guarantee our cooperation. We insist on the unity of the proletariat in the common battle
against international imperialism, the cause of our misfortunes in the world. Today Peace in
Africa is still threatened by these Yankees who use human blood to plunder the resources of
Africa and the world. Uniting for a common front will make us stronger.

Our message of solidarity to the people of the United States who refuse the enterprise of wars
and state terrorism that the White House has been responsible for for years in several countries.
We wish success to your work, and do not forget to strengthen our exchanges to consolidate
this struggle of the Marxist Youth of the world determined to put an end to this American
barbarity.

Fatherland or Death, we will win
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